

Headmaster
Mr Nicholas Bevington
head@townclose.com

14 Ipswich Road, Norwich, Norfolk NR2 2LR (01603) 620180 www.townclose.com

29th March 20019

**Dear Parents** 

## **Year 4 Visit to West Stow Country Park**

As part of our history topic on the Anglo-Saxons, Year 4 will be visiting West Stow Country Park on Friday 26<sup>th</sup> April. Whilst there, they will explore the recreated Anglo-Saxon village and visit the museum on site.

The children will be departing school at approximately 8.50am and will return to school by 4.00pm. They will be travelling by coach. As the journey is around 1 hour, they may bring in something to occupy themselves on the journey (e.g. top trumps, colouring etc.). However, please note that no electronic items may brought into school. A packed lunch will be provided by the School and the children will not need any money.

The Anglo-Saxon village is located in a grass field and therefore children will need either a named pair of wellies, walking boots or outdoor trainers. Please could these be provided in a named bag. Outdoor coats are needed in case of rain and please ensure that your child is wearing sun cream should we have another spell of sunny weather.

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact your child's form tutor.

Yours sincerely

Miss Basey, Mrs Rushton and Ms Vontzalidou

PMBasey Loren Athens